[bookmark: _GoBack]Pre-AP Science Students and Parents:

We are so excited to have you in our classes! To adequately prepare for the class we have prepared a set of assignments as a summer project. Please be diligent in working to complete all of them as they are due on August 25, 2015. 
Wednesday, August 26, 2015 there will be a general test over all of the information from the summer project.
Listed below are the assignments:
1. Come Fly With Us
2. Moon Watch: The Tides of War
3. Biochemistry: Exploring Macromolecules/3-D Poster
4. Graphing Skills
5. Hurricane Tracking
Failure to complete all of these assignments will forfeit your opportunity to remain in Pre-AP Science. We will NOT accept late work. Additionally, you must pass the test over the summer project to remain in the class. It would be wise to begin immediately, especially on the hurricane tracking. If you work on the project early in the summer, please be sure to review the material before returning to school in August in preparation for the test. 
Extra credit will be given to projects turned in early. Teachers will be back at school on August 17th, 2015. 
If you have questions concerning the summer project please feel free to e-mail one of the science teachers listed below.  We will be checking our e-mail throughout the summer.
We are looking forward to working with you next year. It will be an outstanding adventure!
Next year begins today!
Have a great summer!

Mr. Martinez – pmartinez@pasadenaisd.org
Mrs. Perkins – bperkins@pasadenaisd.org
Mrs. Denham – rdenham@pasadenaisd.org
Mrs. Modisette – rmodisette@pasadenaisd.org

